

213 W. Institute Place, Suite 511 Chicago, IL 60610 P 312.924.4220 F 312.440.8897

www.onestepcamp.org

February 1, 2013

Kailyn Rhea Foundation Mr & Mrs. Gerald Rhea 1217 N Stratford Rd Arlington Heights, IL 60004-5033

Dear Jerry, Karen, & Neil,

Thank you for your generous Foundation Grant of \$1,000.00 to Children's Oncology Services, Inc. Your support enables us to operate the One Step At A Time programs for kids with cancer.

Each year, more than 400 children participate in the One Step At A Time programs. These programs allow kids to enjoy the simple joys of childhood despite their diagnosis.

Pediatric cancer often places an enormous financial burden on a family. For this reason, the fees for our camps and programs are set at just a fraction of the actual cost and are often waived entirely. Your generosity helps us keep our promise to never turn a child away.

On behalf of our volunteers, board of directors and especially our campers, thank you.

Sincerely,

Genie Kutchins Corresponding Secretary Children's Oncology Services, Inc.

\*One Step At A Time camps and program are operated and funded by Children's Oncology Services, Inc., a registered 501(c)3 non-profit charitable organization. No goods or services were received in exchange for this contribution.